
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Lotfi A. Zadeh [mailto:zadeh@eecs.berkeley.edu]  

Sent: 8. oktobar 2009 8:54 

To: nijaz.ibrulj@ff.unsa.ba 

Cc: Ixel Chavez 

Subject: Than ks for the message/Ibrulj 

 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Ibrulj: 

 

       Thank you for your message and the kind words. I read what you 

wrote with great interest.Your initiatives deserve a loud applause. 

 

       Thank you for asking me to join the Editorial Board. It is my 

pleasure to do so. I am asking my administrative assistant, Ixel Chavez, 

to send you a couple of my recent papers and put your name on the BISC 

mailing list. 

 

       With my warm regards. 

 

                        Sincerely, 

 

                                 Lotfi Zadeh 

 

--  

Lotfi A. Zadeh 

Professor in the Graduate School 

Director, Berkeley Initiative in Soft Computing (BISC) 

 

Address: 

729 Soda Hall #1776 

Computer Science Division 

Department of Electrical Engineering and Computer Sciences 

University of California 

Berkeley, CA 94720-1776 

zadeh@eecs.berkeley.edu 

Tel.(office): (510) 642-4959 

Fax (office): (510) 642-1712 

Tel.(home): (510) 526-2569 

Fax (home): (510) 526-2433 

URL: http://www.cs.berkeley.edu/~zadeh/ 

 

BISC Homepage URLs 

URL: http://zadeh.cs.berkeley.edu/ 

 

 

 

 


